Victoria University

HUMAN Research ETHicS COMMITTEE

CHAIR

CALL FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

The Pro Vice-Chancellor (Research and Development), Professor Vaughan Beck, as Chair of the University Research Committee (URC), invites the submission of Expressions of Interest from members of University staff for the position of Chair of the University Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC).

The Chair of the Committee will:

· provide leadership in relation to human research ethics for the University;

· chair meetings of the HREC (normally 8 meetings per year);

· provide advice to URC and the University on issues relating to human research ethics;

· represent the University at fora and in public debate in relation to human research ethics, and;

· ensure that University policies and procedures relating to human research ethics are compliant with relevant legislation and guidelines.

Enquiries should be directed to Professor Beck on extension 4021 (vaughan.beck@vu.edu.au) or to Dr John McDougall, Director, Office for Research and Development on extension 4708 (john.mcdougall@vu.edu.au).

 Expressions of Interest should address the Selection Criteria (available at http://research.vu.edu.au/ordsite/hrec.php) , must be marked ‘Confidential Attention of Director, Office for Research and Development’ and received by 4.00 pm Wednesday 7 April at the Office for Research and Development.

